July 5, 2013
David A. Guetig, P.E.

Galloway
5300 DTC Parkway, Suite 100
Greenwood Village, CO 80111

bryanreid@gallowayus.com
Re:
Murphy Express, Carlisle and Phoenix
Erosion Sediment Control (ESC) Plan 
Engineer’s Stamp Date 5-31-13 (H16/E008A3)

Dear Mr. Guetig,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 6-3-13, the above referenced plan cannot be approved until the following comment is addressed:

· Please include the north arrow and scale on the plan.
· The silt fence may have to be extended some to the east along the construction fence line at the northeast corner of the project.

· An approved grading and drainage plan will be required prior to an approval of ESC plan.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.






Sincerely,






Shahab Biazar, P.E.






Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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